
 

 Dear Studio Parents,  

 

The members of  Northern Virginia Music Teachers Association and their friends 

have contributed generously over a period of years to an endowment fund to 

support music students in need of financial aid. The awards are made to students 

who participate in either of three annual NVMTA events:  the Healy/Ford Awards, 

the Judy Leonard Award, and the Ruthanne Lodato Award.  

 

If you, or anyone you know, who studies with an NVMTA teacher of voice or any 

instrument would like to know more about these awards, please go to nvmta.org 

and click on NVMTA Events/Student Events.  

 

Sincerely, 


